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December 14, 1984

W3P84-3491
Q-3-E23
3-A1.01.04
A4.05

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Ar.tention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear P.egulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
Summary Report on the Operability of
The Shutdown Cooling System Relief Valves

Dear Sir:

Transmitted herewith is the subject report. The report is provided in
response to a discussion held between LP&L and the NRC on November 9,1984.
The report provides information which further demonstrates the reliable
operation of the Waterford Unit 3 Shutdown Cooling Relief Valves.

Please contact Robert J. Murillo should there be any questions concerning
the report.

Yours very truly,

,.

G p
K. W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/RJM/ch
Attachment

cc: E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, R.D. Martin, D.M. Crutchfield, J. Wilson,

G.L. Constable
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